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To: "warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com" <warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com>

Warren,

 

Good morning.  Well Thomas has officially retired and I have taken his position as Soil Scientist. They tell me I am responsible for
reviewing new subdivision soils reports now.  I have reviewed the revised Pyewacket Soils Report  dated
8/20/21 and it meets the
requirements at this time.  Let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thanks,

Carl 

 

James Carl Kivett, REHS, LSS

Registered Environmental Health Specialist

NC Licensed Soil Scientist

Chatham County Public Health Dept.

Environmental Health Division

PO Box 130, 80 East St.

Pittsboro, NC 27312

919-542-8229

carl.kivett@chathamcountync.gov
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